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This month we will continue the planning and preparation for our 2

nd
 Annual Car Show. This year it was decided to 

have it at the Deer Park Winery and Auto Museum in Escondido. This looks to be an excellent venue for cars, families 
and good times. It comes with a stream, plenty of shade, picnic tables and a public restroom.  More details will be 
provided as time moves on. 
Several members have expressed an interest in a track day at Willow Springs Race Track in May. I need to start 
collecting names of those who may be interested, so that I can check into hotel rooms and locations to eat. This will be 
in addition to the Idyllwild cruise on May 20th and our car show on May 28

th
. 

The Board continues to try and decide what to do with our archived records. It needs to be determined it there is this 
can be done via computer storage, or maintaining the actual hard copies. This item will be on the agenda at our 
February club meeting. 
I would also like to encourage members at the next meeting to provide suggestions about new club activities and 
places we may want to attend as a club. 
I hope to see as many of you as possible at the February meeting. I’m currently looking into Rocky’s Paint and Body 
for our next meeting. Rocky is out due to recent surgery.  I will get the confirmation our as soon as I’m able to contact 
him. 
Everyone have a safe and healthy month. 
 
May the Road Go On Forever, and the Party Never End 
 
Benny 


